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campus is closed to on-campus instruction to prevent the spread of COVID-19; restricting 
campus access to certain students on testing days without having an approved hybrid high 
school waiver; or restricting access for any other reason not listed in the SY 20-21 Attendance 
and Enrollment FAQ. When applying this code to an instructional day, a campus that restricted 
access to on-campus instruction can only report half of the operational minutes provided or 
planned for the day. 
 
For Information and Questions  
If you have questions, please contact the Student Attendance Accounting Section by phone at 
(512) 463-9095 or email attendance@tea.texas.gov  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Marx, CPA 
Director, Financial Compliance Division 
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